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NOTICE OF INTENT  

TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

FOR THE PROPOSED ALAMEDA RESERVOIR IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

IN THE CITY OF FREMONT 

 

 

Pursuant to the State of California Public Resources Code and the “Guidelines for Implementation of 

the California Environmental Quality Act of 1970” as amended to date, this is to advise you that the 

Alameda County Water District (ACWD) has prepared a Draft Initial Study/Mitigated Negative 

Declaration (IS/MND) for the Alameda Reservoir Improvement Project (Project). The Project is 

located at 585 Shoshone Court, in the City of Fremont, Alameda County, California. 

 

The purpose of the Project is to replace the roof and roof framing system and seismically upgrade the 

Alameda Reservoir (reservoir). The proposed work includes roof replacement, replacement of the 

reservoir’s valve stem extension, installation of a new forced air ventilation system, and installation of 

new ventilation and interior lighting. The construction window for the Project is September 1, 2022, 

through September 30, 2023. 

 

The Draft IS/MND is available for public review and may be viewed online at:  

https://www.acwd.org/DocumentCenter/View/4246/ACWD-Alameda-Reservoir-Draft-ISMND 

 

The 30-day public review period is from December 23, 2021, through January 22, 2022.   

Any comments regarding the Draft IS/MND must be in writing and submitted to the following address:  

Alameda County Water District, 43885 South Grimmer Boulevard, Fremont, CA 94538,  

attn.: Carlos Sempere, or via email at carlos.sempere@acwd.com.  

 

ACWD will consider adoption of the IS/MND and project approval at its February 10, 2022 Board 

Meeting. 

 
 


